
TOWN OF TUFTONBORO 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03816 
Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 

www.tuftonboro.org 
 

 

Meeting Notice 
 

On Friday, December 8, 2017 at 1:30 pm the Board of Selectmen will hold a work 

session to review the following budgets: 

 

 1:30 pm Highways and Streets (4312) budget- Jim Bean, Road Agent 

 2:00 pm Other Conservation (4619) budget –Bill Marcussen, Milfoil 

Committee and  Joan Magrauth, Agricultural Commission 
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